
 

 
 

An	Invitation	to	present	at	the	DPmeet	seminar	at		
IPPN	Deputy	Principal	Conference	2016		

	
	
DPmeet	at	IPPN	Conference	2016	is	an	opportunity	for	inspirational	educators	to	meet	and	
share	good	practice,	practical	ideas	and	personal	insights	into	primary	education	and	
leadership.	I	invite	you	to	share	your	inspirational	strategies	that	you	use	to	lead	teaching	
and	learning	in	your	own	school	during	a	90-minute	session	of	positive,	engaging	
professional	dialogue.	
	
A	DPmeet	is	based	on	the	philosophy	of	a	Teachmeet	which	is	an	organised	(but	informal)	
meeting	where	participants	are	offered	a	variety	of	nano	(2-minute)	or	macro	(7-minute)	
presentations	on	any	aspect	of	education	–	in	this	case,	primary	education	and	leadership.	
Participants	can	be	actively	involved	as	presenters,	or	can	simply	relax	and	listen	to	all	that	
will	be	on	offer.	Attending	this	meet	will	also	illustrate	how	you	yourself	can	host	a	
Teachmeet	in	your	own	school	or	your	own	locality.	
	
So	–	would	you	like	to	share	some	tantalising	tips,	sizzling	strategies	or	innovative	ideas	with	
your	fellow	Deputy	Principals?	Presentations	can	be	both	curricular	and	leadership	based.	If	
so,	this	is	the	event	for	you!	When	registering	for	conference	at	the	Citywest	Hotel	in	
Dublin,	select	the	DPmeet	seminars.			
	
All	our	presenters	will	come	from	among	Conference	attendees.	If	you	would	like	to	
present,	please	contact	me	at	principal@glencullenschool.ie	for	a	presenters’	form	or	see	
our	website	www.teachmeetireland.com	for	further	information.	
 
Kath l e en  Byrne  
Principal	
St.	Patrick’s	NS	
Glencullen	
Dublin	18	


